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CIR/EES/OCT/2302-23 Date: October 3, 2023
Dear Parents,

With this circular we seek to inform you that annual inspections are a norm and
are conducted by the educational authorities. In the coming week our school will
be visited by people from the education board. Student discipline, punctuality to
school, adherence to uniform rules, student behavior and their attitudes will be
observed. We repose full faith in our parent community regarding their inputs in
their ward’s behavior. We are confident that you have been proactive in inculcating
all the values in your ward.

For the duration of the education board visit please note the following operational
points:

e The school store will be inoperative from Monday, 9" October 2023. All the
school store related activities will resume from Friday, 13" October 2023;

e Online transactions will be processed as usual;

e In case of any parent seeking to meet the Principal/Vice Principal, they may
do so after 13t October 2023 (Friday), Supervisor/Teacher will be available
between 3:00 pm and 4.00 pm. Please send prior request mail to
ees@eliteenglishschool.com;

e Please ensure that your ward comes to school wearing the day specific
uniform in full with the student identity card;

e Please ensure that your ward reaches the school on or before time 7:50AM;

e Please ensure that your ward brings textbooks and notebooks strictly as per
the days’ time table;

As always your co- operatlon)sqsg_L@Wr and highly appreciated. This is for your
information.
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